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Dates to remember:

Monday 16 August
Science Week
Wednesday 1 September;
Book Fair

P&C Meeting
Thursday 2 September
Book Fair

Book Week Parade
Friday 3 September;
Book Fair

Sunday 5 September;
Father's Day

On Thursday the Gurrahman Group participated in the

festivities at the Casino West sports carnival. This was a

fantastic day where our jarjums got to dress up in their house

colours, march with their siblings in the opening march, and

race their peers in running races with a cheering crowd. The 2 . s I
jarjums cheered on the older children and felt proud when ik W TR o 5 L . pesssass
they saw their brothers and sisters racing in their events. ' R

A great day was had by all!!!l s | AN . NS
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What fruit is it...

Last week Andre brought in a coconut to share at fruit
time. In Yarning circle, we discussed what sort of fruit

it was, and researched that a coconut is in fact, a nut,
seed, and a fruit. We explored ideas on how we would
crack it open. Aunty Leanne took to it with a hammer and
cracked it open while the jarjums watched on. Only a
few were game enough to try it and said it tasted sweet.
Thankyou to Linda and Andre for giving our jarjums
opportunities to explore and try new foods.




Sustainal>iky et
Breschool™

Over the past several weeks we have been exploring
sustainability practices at preschool. We have
researched and discussed how we can recycle

waste and have been very conscious of how we are
incorporating this into our day at preschool. This has
led to discussion around the amount of paper we use
at preschool. We have extended this learning through
researching where paper comes from and how it is then
recycled.

This week we have put this into practice and have
attempted to recycle and make our own paper. To
achieve this, the jarjums shredded used paper in the
preschool, and soaked it in water over night. We then
blended it to make a ‘pulp’, ironed it out flat and left
to dry out. The jarjums are very excited to return to
preschool next week to see the results.







